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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have enjoyed welcoming all children into school this week after our unusual start to this term. 
Thank you for sharing any home learning that was completed and, once again, for your patience as 
we navigated keeping everyone safe. The snow and ice has now just about completely disappeared 
and we are back to our normal routines and enjoying opportunities to be outside when we can. 

 

The staff would like to express their thanks for all the kind messages, cards and gifts that we re-
ceived at Christmas. 
 

Can I bring your attention to this excellent article about proportionate use of screens for Early Years 
children:  Screens in the Earliest Years  

Jupiter Class made their first visit to The Hydro 
today for the start of their term of swimming les-
sons. 

We have lots of exciting events and opportunities 
coming up at both schools in the Fellowship this 
term so please make sure you are reading the Bulletin, checking the website and responding to any 
messages that are sent home in the next few weeks. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

Unlocking Autism Training for Parents 

FREE 2 day course for parents and carers of children and young people with communication and 
interaction needs, from North Yorkshire Council. 

This annual event is an opportunity to find out more about autism and gain practical tools and strat-
egies to help support your child or young person. 

Parents will also meet others facing similar experiences or with a shared interest in the topic. 

Children do not need to have a diagnosis of autism in order for parents to attend. Parents need to be 
able to attend both days and will receive a copy of the content covered following the course. 

Unlocking Autism for Parents & Carers 2 Day Course | NYES Training  

 

https://safeblog.lgfl.net/screensinearliestyears
https://nyestraining.co.uk/Event/250464


Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Hugo for perseverance and Izzy for pos-

itivity 

Saturn Class: Allegra for respect 

Jupiter Class: Archie VB for kindness 

Sun Class: Thomas for positivity 

Headteacher award:  Allegra for respect 

MATHS WORKSHOPS 

 

 

 

 

        RECEPTION/KS1  Monday 3rd February 

KS2 Wednesday 12th February 

Please come along to one of/both these workshops 

to learn more about the teaching of maths and to 

receive practical advice about supporting your child 

with maths at home. Please email the school office 

to book a place.  

The key stage 1 session will be run by Miss Brown 

and Mrs Anderson 

The key stage 2 session will be run by Mr Anderson 

Upcoming Events: 

Thursday 23rd January: Sun Class visit to Narnia 

Friday 7th February: NSPCC Number Day  

Monday 10th February: Stay and Play (9—10:30am) 

Tuesday 11th February: Valentines Day Bake Sale 

Friday 21st March: Red Nose Day 

Monday 24th February/ Tuesday 25th February: Parent Consultation Evening 

 

More dates will be added so keep a check as the weeks go by! 

Class Sharing Assemblies 

    Jupiter Class:  Friday 7th March 3pm 

  Saturn: Friday 14th March 3pm 

Mars Class:  Friday 21st March 3pm 

Sun Class:  Friday 28th March 3pm 

House Points 

Tigers 2150 

Lions 2286 

Leopards 2302 

Our Sports Award 

Archie H for showing respect at the  

dodge ball competition this week. 

CHURCH SERVICES 

Sunday 19th January: BCP Holy Communion 

8:30am 

Sunday 26th: Parish Eucharist 11am 


